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Mrs Le Main 
 
 

Regarding the 2014 Budget.  

 

I emailed Mr Ozouf twice but did not get a reply from him. I think that tax breaks for people that 

take out private health insurance should be considered. I am a pensioner and pay for private 

insurance (which is very expensive when you get to 60) to help our hospital that cannot cope with 

the amount of people here now. We used to get tax breaks for having private insurance but not 

now. I am thinking of cancelling my policy as there is no tax incentive to keep it. I am Jersey born. 

 

Regards Mrs Le Main 

 


